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Breast Screening in Leek


Ladies aged between 50 and 70 years old registered with this Practice will be invited to the Breast Screening Mobile Unit at Newton House, The Co-operative, Cheadle Road, Leek, ST13 5RG between February, and April 2024. 


You will be invited for the Screening and given an appointment time and date, only if you cannot attend the appointment do you need to contact the Screening Service and full contact details will be contained in the Appointment letter. 


Please note you do not need to telephone or contact the Practice as we have no influence in the invitations for Screening, just wait for your appointment letter.


Ladies over 70 who wish to be screened can ring the Screening Service on 01785 230861 to book an appointment. 


__________________________________________


TRAINING PRACTICE


As many of you will have recognised we are a training practice and support GP Registrars, Medical Students and Physician Associates in their training in association with Keele University. GP Registrars usually come to us for an extended period. As part of their exams for qualification they are required to submit videos of consultations with patients. You may be asked to consent to your consultation being recorded when you attend for your appointment.  Thank you for supporting them. From September 2023 our new GP registrar is      Dr F Currie.


If a GP has a medical student present for your appointment you will be asked by Reception if you have any objections. Please bear in mind that these students are bound by the same confidentiality rules. From January 2024 we will have Mark Hanna a Medical Student and Yasin Mohammed a Physician Associate based at the practice.
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About the NHS App


The NHS App gives you a simple and secure way to access a range of NHS services. Download the NHS App on your smartphone or tablet via the �HYPERLINK "https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.nhs.online.nhsonline"��Google play� or �HYPERLINK "https://apps.apple.com/us/app/nhs-app/id1388411277?ls=1"��App store�. You can also access the same services in a web browser by �HYPERLINK "https://www.nhs.uk/nhs-app/account/"��logging in through the NHS website�. You must be aged 13 or over to use the NHS App. You also need to be registered with a GP surgery in England.  What you can do with the NHS App:


order repeat prescriptions and nominate a pharmacy where you would like to collect them


book and manage appointments


view your GP health record to see information like your allergies and medicines (if your GP has given you access to your detailed medical record, you can also see information like test results)


book and manage COVID-19 vaccinations


register your organ donation decision


choose how the NHS uses your data


view your NHS number 


use NHS 111 online to answer questions and get instant advice or medical help near you.


search trusted NHS information and advice on hundreds of conditions and treatments


find NHS services near you








PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP
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As many of you will remember this group has been helping the Practice for some 13 years and is still very active in listening to patients and communicating issues problems and concerns to the Practice management.


During the last year we have gained a few new members and they are already helping to refresh the group under the leadership of our new Chairperson, Stephen Tatton. We have several subgroups to help members get more involved e.g., Display, Patient Survey and Communication. 


Another subgroup is busy developing materials and a series of sessions to help patients interested in using the NHS App and Patient Access to order repeat prescriptions, book appointments and access their medical records to use this computer facility. This was identified as a need in the last Patient Survey as the number of patients using the online facilities is growing.


We have also helped the practice to organise volunteers to assist the practice staff with Flu and Covid vaccinations and post consultation questionnaires for Clinical staff. 


We meet every month (except in January and August) at 10.00am on the first Tuesday of the month and would welcome new members to join us. If you feel you would like to help, please ask at Reception for an application form, complete and return it and one of the Groups officers will contact you to explain the workings of the group and your potential contribution to the group. 


Three members of the Group represent the Practice on the Leek & Biddulph Patient Locality Group which has members from the five GP Practices included in the Primary Care Network. This Network is bringing care nearer to the patients with Clinicians in Pharmacy, Occupational Therapy, Care Coordination, Mental Health, Physiotherapy, Dietitian, and Social Prescribing. These specialist staff are providing their service across the patients of the five Practices in many cases to save patients travelling into the Stoke conurbation to further their treatment as referred by Doctor/ Nurse Practitioner.


What’s on Locally Information for you.


Ask at reception for a copy of our local activities information or access the document on our website at www.moorlandmedicalcentre.co.uk






































PRESCRIPTION CHANGES
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